
From: Wisneski, Aron  

Sent: Sunday, September 09, 2007 9:04 PM 
To: Johnson-Martin, Janice 

Cc: Jones, Richard 
Subject: Communication: Street Lights 
 
JJ, 
  
I would like to request the opportunity to appear before the appropriate committee to request the 
installation of a new street light on the 700/800 block of Kentucky St. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Aron Wisneski 
12th District Alderman 
City of Racine, Wisconsin 
 


